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December 11, 2024 
 
City and Borough of Juneau 
Attn: Carl Uchytil, Port Director 
155 S Seward Street 
Juneau, AK 99801 
 
Subject: Letter of Award, FY25 Harbor Facility Grant Funds 
 
Dear Mr. Uchytil, 
 
Congratulations on the successful funding of your application for the Department of 
Transportation and Public Facilities’ Harbor Facility Grant Program. Upon execution of a harbor 
grant agreement with the department, the City and Borough of Juneau will receive a Tier II 50/50 
matching harbor grant in the amount of $5,000,000 for the construction of the Aurora Harbor 
Phase 4 project. These funds are 100% state general funds. 
 
As outlined in the harbor grant instructions, the municipality will have six (6) months from the 
date of this Letter of Award to properly ratify and execute a mutually agreeable grant agreement 
with the department. Please note that any changes to your harbor project affecting the 
municipality’s original application could prevent us from executing the grant agreement. If a 
grant agreement is not completed within this six-month period, the department may deny the 
award and either select the next highest scoring proposal or allocate the funds in subsequent 
years. Once the grant agreement is signed, the City and Borough of Juneau will have eighteen 
(18) months to complete the construction phase of the project. 
 
We encourage you to contact the Waterways Planner at your earliest convenience to discuss the 
grant agreement and project timelines. We look forward to working with you on this important 
municipal harbor project. Should you have any questions, please feel free to email us at 
dot.harborgrants@alaska.gov or call 907-465-8769. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ryan Anderson, P.E.  
Commissioner 
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